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My name is Tricia Miller and I live in Portland. I have worked in the rental housing 

industry for 20 plus years. Please vote NO on SB 611. 

 

It's clear that rent control isn't working in Portland or around the state. Most of our 

cities are growing more unaffordable by the day. This bill will make things even worse 

and doesn’t address the root cause of housing instability. 

 


